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Mission 

To serve every student with excellence as the standard. 

Vision 

Brevard Public Schools will serve our community and enhance students’ lives by delivering the highest quality 
education in a culture of dedication, collaboration, & learning. 

            LONG SLEEVED BLUE RIBBON  SHIRTS 
           Our Freedom 7 Blue Ribbon, Long Sleeved uniform t-shirts are only available by pre-ordering them at this time. Please complete the 

bottom portion of this form and return it to your child’s teacher or the front office along with payment by  October 16, 2020.   Make checks 

payable to Freedom 7 Elementary. 

The prices for the long-sleeved shirts will be: 

Long-Sleeved Blue Ribbon Shirt Order 

 Student Name:________________________ Teacher:_____________________ 

 Youth size quantity, $16.00 each:    Small______Medium______Large____X-Large____ 

 Adult size quantity, $17.00 each:   Small______Medium______Large____ 

 Check amount: __________ Check #__________ Cash $__________ 

Please make all checks payable to “Freedom 7 Elementary School” 

Your Contact Information: 

Name: ___________________________Phone: ________________Email: _____________________________ 

$16.00 for youth sizes   $17.00 for adult sizes 

     Have you heard about the Sales 
Surtax Renewal?  When you get out and 
vote be sure to give your input.  Freedom 
7 is projected to receive $2.2 million in 
projects. $1.9 of that in facilities. 

     Watch Dr. Mullins’ presentation for 
more detailed information. 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=q5qQVbHPizk 

From the Cafeteria: 
Breakfast, Lunch and Weekend meals are 

free to all Freedom 7 students! 

If you would like your child to be able to buy extras, a 

la carte, then they must have money in their 

“General” account or cash. 

If you would like money moved from their “Meal” 

account to their “General” account, please send 

written advisement to the Cafeteria Manager: Alar-

io.sarah@brevardschools.org 

    It has come to our attention that our 
tech savvy kids are finding ways to connect 
socially through school tools. To clarify, 
students are not able to communicate 
with each other socially during class hours 
using Gmail or Google Hangouts. This is to 
limit distractions during instruction as well 
as prevent unsupervised use of academic 
tools managed by the school.  Whether or 
not you want to coordinate and monitor 
your child’s use of other social media 
platforms in order to allow interaction 
with friends during free time is up to you 
and the other parents.   

                           Thank you! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q5qQVbHPizk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q5qQVbHPizk
mailto:Alario.sarah@brevardschools.org
mailto:Alario.sarah@brevardschools.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our student Safety Patrol team started their service 
to our school this week. Students in grades 5 & 6 are 
given the opportunity to serve in this role. Students 
maintain their positions by upholding the agreements 
of the patrol, its duties, and they do their best to ex-
emplify the attributes of the IB PYP Learner Profile. 
They patrol the hallways each morning and after-
noon and promote safety  for our students. You may 
find them assisting a younger student to class or re-
minding someone to tie their shoelaces. They also 
have the responsibility of raising and lowering the US 

and Florida flags each day, and are learning 
more about flag etiquette. You will find them in-

volved in various leadership and action-oriented pro-
jects throughout the school year. We appreciate our 
Safety Patrol students and your service to our 
school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flag pole duty: Cole, Kenny, Adrian. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Captain: Jacob T 

Lieutenant: Amelia L. 

Sergeant: Kenny F. 

Erin B. 

Cole W. 

Gavin I. 

Autumn H. 

Kali P. 

Sadie V. 

Avah W. 

Kristopher C. 

Hayden M.  

Adrian D. 

Elissa M. 

Timothy L. 

Tommy H. 

 

 

 

 

 

         

Gavin and Kenny at the Car Loop 

Article submitted by Jenny Noe, IB PYP Coordinator/Literacy Coach 

 

October 2, 2020 

 

 

Safety Patrol  

Student Leadership 

in Action 



 

Kenny and Adrian carrying the 
umbrella in for Mrs. Enrique  
after dismissal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jacob prepares to take attend-
ance of the patrol team. Kristo-
pher helps with ensuring all 
have badges.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elissa and Avah following afternoon  

duty. 

 

October 2, 2020 

 

 

Safety Patrol  

Student Leadership 

in Action 



Spotlight on Safety 

As you might be aware, there is a law in effect to support the 

safety of students on campus.  We appreciate you taking the time to familiarize 

yourself with the following: 

316.306 School and work zones; prohibition on the use of a wireless communications device in 

a handheld manner 

3)(a)1. A person may not operate a motor vehicle while using a wireless communications device 

in a handheld manner in a designated school crossing, school zone, or work zone area as defined 

in 2s. 316.003(104). This subparagraph shall only be applicable to work zone areas if construction 

personnel are present or are operating equipment on the road or immediately adjacent to the 

work zone area. For the purposes of this paragraph, a motor vehicle that is stationary is not being 

operated and is not subject to the prohibition in this paragraph 

(4)(a) Any person who violates this section commits a noncriminal traffic infraction, punishable 

as a moving violation, as provided in chapter 318, and shall have 3 points assessed against his or 

her driver license as set forth in s. 322.27(3)(d)7. For a first offense under this section, in lieu of 

the penalty specified in s. 318.18 and the assessment of points, a person who violates this section 

may elect to participate in a wireless communications device driving safety program approved by 

the Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles. Upon completion of such program, the 

penalty specified in s. 318.18 and associated costs may be waived by the clerk of the court and 

the assessment of points must be waived 

Your continued support in keeping our campus safe for all of the Freedom 7 

Family is much appreciated! 

https://www.flsenate.gov/Laws/Statutes/2019/0316.306#2
https://www.flsenate.gov/Laws/Statutes/2019/316.003
https://www.flsenate.gov/Laws/Statutes/2019/322.27
https://www.flsenate.gov/Laws/Statutes/2019/318.18
https://www.flsenate.gov/Laws/Statutes/2019/318.18

	In person Learning final
	1001
	PYP Corner 10_2_20 Safety Patrol
	10_11_19 Spotlight on Safety



